
2006 December Luncheon 

Date: Friday, December 15, 2006 

Time: Noon to 2:00 pm 

Location: The Tudor Room, Indiana Memorial Union, Indiana University-Bloomington 

Program: The Fern and the Banana Peel-- a presentation by Moira Smith  
Moira Smith is the librarian for Anthropology, Folklore, Sociology & Social Work on the IUB 
campus. She will discuss her sabbatical experiences as a resident scholar at the Stout Research 
Centre at the Victoria University of Wellington, New Zealand. Among other things Moira will try 
to answer 2 questions: first, why study practical jokes; and second, why study them in New 
Zealand? 

Cost: $11 

Please R.S.V.P. by December 5 using the online form 
at: www.indiana.edu/~libugls/inula_rsvp.html 

To pay in advance mail your check to:  
Jo McClamroch  
Electronic Resources Acquisitions Librarian  
Acquisitions: Electronic Resources Acquisitions Section 
Herman B Wells Library E350 IUB 

You may also bring your check and pay the day of the luncheon. 

Maps and Directions for the Indiana Memorial Union are online 
at: http://www.indiana.edu/~imupromo/about_the_union/drive_direct.shtml 
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